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This response was submitted to the Children, Young People and Education 
Committee inquiry into Peer on peer sexual harassment among learners 
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Response from: Families and Therapies, Aneurin Bevan University Health Board 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
The call for consultation was shared within Division which included Child and Adolescent 
Mental Health service, Paediatrics Services, Paediatrics and Sexual and Reproductive Health. 

It was acknowledged that while peer to peer harassment is likely to be a serious problem for 
some young people, this is not a typical presenting issue for patients in the services above 
and is not seen in clinical practice. If this was specifically an issue for an individual, 
appropriate safeguarding protocols would be followed. 

 
 

A recent Gwent youth question time which was attended by ABUHB staff as part of our 
coproduction agenda, highlighted sexual relationships as a component of wellbeing, 
particularly creating a safe environment to talk about relationships and emphasis on being 
inclusive, having boundaries and being confidential. 
 
In the event on Police and Crime, ‘Protection against sexual assault was an issue with the 
comment “This starts with society and behaviours we learn though life”.  
Infographic attached

https://senedd.cymru/pwyllgorau/y-pwyllgor-plant-pobl-ifanc-ac-addysg/
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